Visit by the Fire department on Saturday evening ¥ x

Connie Garland  4:28 PM

From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (cgarland@harvardmanagement.cam)  This sender is in your
contact list.

Sent: Mon 6/08/15 4:28 PM

Good afternoon everyone

The fire department and the gas company were called to building 3 this past Saturday because
the COZ2 detector in the garage sounded.

Luckily the fire department and the gas company found no issues with the gas lines. The CO2
device had a loose detector. The device was checked by Gagne Plumbing and they stated we
should have no further issues with the device.



